
 
 
 
 

 
 
July 6, 2018 
 

Pacific Area – Sacramento District –  Post Office Closed Due to 
Wildfires 

(Hornbrook, California) 
 

 
 
 

The Hornbrook Post Office, located at 15431 Hornbrook Road, Hornbrook, CA 96044 is 
temporarily closed due to wildfires.  
 
Customers served by the Hornbrook Post Office can pick up their mail at the following alternate 
location. 
 

 Yreka Post Office, 401 S. Broadway Street, Yreka, CA 96097.  
Office hours are 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. (M-F).  

 
  
 
 

### 
 

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service. 
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